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The Crow Wing County Sheriff’s Office is Committed to  

Providing Public Service that is Beneficial to All Members of the 

Community through Leadership, Experience and Compassion.  

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Crow Wing County Sheriff Scott Goddard reports that on October 28, 2022, the Sheriff’s Office 
received a missing person report of a 23-year-old male, Bryce Brogle. Brogle was last seen 
leaving a residence in Center Township on October 26, 2022. The reporting party stated Bryce 
Brogle had gone missing after going to a storage unit rented by Michael Laflex in Crow Wing 
County. 
 
As a result of the ensuing investigation, Michael Laflex was arrested on suspicion of 2nd-degree 
murder. 
 
A body has been recovered and is believed to be Bryce Brogle. The body has been transported 
to the Ramsey County Medical Examiner’s office for Autopsy. This matter has been referred to 
the Crow Wing County Attorney’s Office for charges.  
 
The Crow Wing County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by the Bureau of Criminal Apprehension 
and the Crow Wing County Drone team. 
 
 


